
After analyzing data from the CDC and  
CovidActNow, the Regathering Steering Committee 
of All Souls has recommended that All Souls make 
masks optional beginning on Sunday, April 3. Until 
that date, please continue to wear your masks when 
attending services and indoor functions. We strongly 
suggest that all attending in-person worship be  
vaccinated and boosted against COVID-19.  
 
Please note that decisions regarding our mask policy are always 
subject to change depending on new variants of COVID-19. 

The Cathedral is open for visitors  

Monday, Wednesday-Friday, 9:00am - 4:00pm 


